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July 9, 2020 
 
Ms. Marija Tresoglavic 
Acting Commission Secretary and Manager 
Regulatory Support 
British Columbia Utilities Commission 
Suite 410, 900 Howe Street 
Vancouver, BC V6Z 2N3 
 
Dear Ms. Tresoglavic: 
 
RE: Project No. 1599027 

British Columbia Utilities Commission (BCUC or Commission) 
Municipal Energy Utilities Inquiry 
British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority (BC Hydro)  
Written Submission on Potential Inquiry Restart  

 

BC Hydro writes in response BCUC’s letter of June 22, 2020 inviting submissions on an 
inquiry restart date of September 1, 2020 and proposed regulatory timetable. 

BC Hydro is sympathetic to the circumstances currently facing municipalities due to the 
COVID-19 pandemic and their prioritization of municipal efforts and resources. 
BC Hydro notes that it is able to proceed with the proposed regulatory timetable. 

For further information, please contact Anthea Jubb at 604-623-3545 or by email at 
bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 Fred James 
Chief Regulatory Officer 
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